
                        Head of School:           Mrs J Aitken  
                          Deputy Headteacher:  Mr A Jones  
                                                                            

      St. Chad’s C.E. Primary School 
         St. Michael Road, Lichfield, Staffordshire WS13 6SN 

  Tel: 01543 226080   
  

  Email:      office@st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk 
     Website:  www.st-chads-lichfield.staffs.sch.uk 
 

24th June 2024 

 
 
Dear St Chad's Families,   
 
 
I am writing to inform you of some unforeseen staffing changes that will be taking place from 
September.  
 
Firstly, Mr Doyle, who was due to be teaching Year One next academic year, accepted an 
unexpected, yet exciting, position at the end of last week at Greysbrooke Primary School. 
Although we will be sorry to see him go, as I'm sure you will be too, we are very excited for him 
and know that he will be very successful in his new role.  
 
As a result of Mr Doyle’s departure, Mrs. Wassell and Mrs. Lloyd will continue to teach in Year 
One next year and they are both very excited to continue sharing a class once again. With Mrs. 
Wassell and Mrs. Lloyd continuing to teach Year One, this means that there will be some changes 
to which staff members are covering PPA across school. Please be assured that this information 
will be shared with parents on or before our 'Meet the Teacher' event after school on Tuesday 9th 
July.  
 
On a slightly different note, it is with a heavy heart that I must also inform you that Mr Brassington 
and Mrs Green will be leaving St Chad's at the end of this academic year in July. They will be 
sorely missed, and we wish them every success in their new settings. Consequently, this means 
that there will be changes to the support staff within most year groups, and we will provide further 
details about these changes as soon as possible.  
 
We acknowledge that these unforeseen changes may cause inconvenience, and we sincerely 
apologise for any disruptions that this may cause. We are dedicated to ensuring a smooth 
transition for all children and we ask for your understanding, patience, and support during this time 
of unexpected change.  
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Aitken 
Head of School 
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